
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday 13th June 2023 
 
Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
I hope this letter finds you well.   
 
As you know our Year 11 students at One In A Million Free School are in the final 
week of their exams.  So far their behaviour during the exams has been exemplary 
and our Year 11 students have been a credit to the school. 
 
Students should arrive at school at the normal time of 8:15am.  
 
On Wednesday 14th June 2023 – At the end of the Maths exam students who 
DO NOT study History or Polish will be allowed to go home to prepare for their 
remaining exams.  
 
All students must attend school on Thursday 15th June 2023 as normal.  
 
Students should arrive at school at the normal time of 8:15am.  
 
On Friday 16th June 2023 – Students should attend school in their own clothes. 
Following the Physics exam students can go home unless they have their Geography 
exam in the afternoon.  
 
On Thursday 22nd June 2023 all Year 11 students are invited into school at 
11am for a Leavers Assembly, shirt signings, photographs etc. Students should after 
the Year 11 assembly come in smart and formal clothes. Students will then leave 
school at 12:15pm. 
 
School would be very grateful for any items of uniform you are willing to donate.  
Below is a list of items that school would welcome and knows would go to a good 
home:  

• Blazers and trousers 
• OIAM sports tops and sports bottoms 
• Unwanted revision guides 
• Equipment such as rulers, protractors and scientific calculators  

 
 



 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully,  

 
Jane Hobbs 
Acting Principal 
One In A Million Free School  
 
 
 


